
Provided by a Plantation Estates homeowner 
  
Archbishop Shaw High School Cheerleaders Annual Golf 
Tournament 
Where: Stonebridge Country Club 
When: September 23, 2007 
  
4 man team $75.00 per person 
Hole sponsors $100.00  
  
This is the only major fund raiser for the cheerleaders. The money raised at this event will be 
used to send the team to Disney world for the National Championship in February. The team 
consists of students from Academy of Our Lady and Archbishop Shaw High School.  
  
If you are interested in playing, or donating to this event please let me know.  
  
For additional information, contact: 
  
Tommy d'Aquin 
(C) 430-8656 
(H) 347-7248 
  
Tommy Trahan 
289-1771 
363-1597 


